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Managers of NORTH AMERICAN DISMANTLING CORP.

The NADC crew is currently finishing up after a long, hard, second hot week. All day every one of these
employees has done a wonderful, SAFE job, accepted my guidance willingly, and | really think in my 40
years | have seen the best crew in a very long time.

Rick Brown has done a perfect job of attending to detail, planning ahead, and insuring all NADC
employees worked safe and obviously has a wonderful way of interacting with them. | truly would like to
work with him and NADC again.

| am completely satisfied that all scope has been done in an excellent manner and | have had numerous
plant employees, including all managers, tell me how wonderful NADC has been working in our plant.

It has been a very wonderful two weeks. If | could be a reference for any future NADC scope, please
contact me an /t}‘me

rd

| / 7
Lt} Wyl - L2

Scott Hopkms y Rick Brown
Senior Project Engineer, Performance Materials

Evonik Cyro LLC

1500 Richard E. Prewitt Dr., Osceola, Arkansas 72370

Scott.Hopkins@evonik.com

Phone 870-563-1614

Thank you,
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